

MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION AND ETHNIC AFFAIRS

PARLIAMENT HOUSE CANBERRA, A.C.T. 2600

14 NOV 1977,

Dear Mrs Gustin,

I am writing formally to confirm your appointment to the State Ethnic Broadcasting Advisory Committee in New South Wales and also to thank you for agreeing to undertake this important community service.

Appointment to the Committee is for a period of three years, and members may be re-appointed for further terms.

The Department of Post and Telecommunications, which is, for the present, undertaking administrative arrangements on behalf of the Special Broadcasting Service, will be writing to you to inform you of administrative aspects of membership of the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

M.J.R. MACKELLAR

Mrs L. Gustin, M.B.E., 102 South Terrace Road, BANKSTOWN, N.S.W. 2200.



Mrs L. Gustin, M.B.E., 102 South Terrace Road, BANKSTOWN, N.S.W. 2200

MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION AND ETHNIC AFFAIRS